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Hello,

I hope you're doing well. I wanted to discuss the issue of noise at Ope Brewery. To be
honest, it's been quite a challenge for me and my 3-year-old daughter to get a good
night's sleep when there's music playing outside.

Given our circumstances, I would greatly appreciate it if there could be no outside music
at the brewery. This would make a big difference in ensuring a quieter and more peaceful
environment for us.

Thank you for your understanding and consideration.




